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Kanawha County Sheriff's Office Seeks Information on 
Shoplifting Suspects 

 
Kanawha County, WV – The Kanawha County Sheriff's Office is requesting the public’s assistance in 
identifying two individuals suspected of shoplifting from the Rural King store in Cross Lanes. 
 
Yesterday evening, a male and female suspect were captured on video surveillance bypassing the final 
checkout point and loading a welder, valued at $999, into a black Volkswagen Touareg. The vehicle 
displayed West Virginia registration plate #D11074A. 
 
The suspects are facing charges of shoplifting and conspiracy to commit a misdemeanor. Authorities 
urge anyone with information on the identity of either suspect to come forward. 
 
If you have any information, please contact Kanawha County Sheriff's Deputy N.J. Walton at 304-357-
0169. 
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